
 

 

Issue 6ω13th November 2017 

 

Ȭ&ÏÌÌÏ×ÉÎÇ #È 

Issue 6 ω13th November 2017 

 

St. Edwardõs NEWSLETTER 

 

And finallyé 

 

Many children have 
undertaken assessments this 
week at school. They have all 

tried their best  and we are very 
proud of the progress they 

have made since September. 

God bless, 

Mr Mabey  

 

 

 

Gospel Reading: 

Matthew 25: 14-30 
 

 
  

Jesus told this parable to his disciples: 
ñThe kingdom of heaven is like a man 
who, before going on a journey, 
summoned his slaves and entrusted his 
property to them; to one he gave five 
talents, to another two, to another one, to 
each according to his ability. Then he 
went away. The one who had received the 
five talents went off at once and traded 
with them, and made five more talents. 
In the same way, the one who had the 
two talents made two more talents. But 
the one who had received the one talent 
went off and dug a hole in the ground 
and hid his masterôs money.  After a long 
time the master of those slaves came and 
settled accounts with them. Then the one 
who had received the five talents came 
forward, bringing five more talents, 
saying, óMaster, you handed over to me 
five talents; see, I have made five more 
talents.ô His master said to him, óWell 
done, good and trustworthy slave; you 
have been trustworthy in a few things, I 
will put you in charge of many things; 
enter into the joy of your master.ô And 
the one with the two talents also came 
forward, saying, óMaster, you handed 
over to me two talents; see, I have made 
two more talents.ô His master said to 
him,   

óWell done, good and trustworthy slave; 
you have been trustworthy in a few 
things, I will put you in charge of many 
things; enter into the joy of your 
master.ô Then the one who had received 
the one talent also came forward, 
saying, óMaster, I knew that you were a 
harsh man, reaping where you did not 
sow, and gathering where you did not 
scatter seed; so I was afraid, and I went 
and hid your talent in the ground. Here 
you have what is yours.ô But his master 
replied, óYou wicked and lazy slave! You 
knew, did you, that I reap where I did 
not sow, and gather where I did not 
scatter? Then you ought to have 
invested my money with the bankers, 
and on my return I would have received 
what was my own with interest. So take 
the talent from him, and give it to the 
one with the ten talents. For to all those 
who have, more will be given, and they 
will have an abundance; but from those 
who have nothing, even what they have 
will be taken away. As for this worthless 
slave, throw him into the outer 
darkness, where there will be weeping 
and gnashing of teeth.'ò 
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This free 9 week course helps parents learn 

practical communication skills for everyday life 

& bring up confident, happy and co-operative 

children. You will leave this course feeling better 

able to:

Å Help others by sharing your experience as a parent

Å Help them find their way through the teenage years

Å Support your children with the changes they experience as they 

move from primary to secondary school

A free Crèche will be available for children under the age of 4

To book your place and book a Crèche space 
contact

Diane Tatnell
Assistant Head Teacher

E: diane.tatnell@st-edwards.newham.sch.uk
T:020 8472 4337

Course runs from 
Wednesday 17thJan ®21st March

When:  09:15 -11:15 am
Crèche Provided

Where: St Edwards, Green St, E13 9AX

when & where get in touch

Being a Parent Courses

Empowering Parents, Empowering 

Communities (EPEC)

 

 Rome! 
 

Greet your child with a 
smile, not a mobile! 

In the last few weeks, a number 
of incidents have occurred due 

to parents being on their 
phones at home-time. While we 

are all very busy and 
emergencies occur which need 

our attention, this is a very 
important time for your child. 

They have lots they want to tell 
you about their day and we 

need your help to ensure they 
leave the school grounds 

safely. 

 

The winners of the Year 5 Rome Competition have enjoyed a wonderful and holy week in Rome and will 
return later tonight after a packed week of adventures. ñI was very excited to go see all the wonderful 
sights of Rome, especially all the Churches,ò explained Danielle before leaving.  After jetting off to Rome 
on Monday they have enjoyed all the sites and experiences the city has to offer. They have been to the 
English College and celebrated Mass, visited The Pantheon, Mount Vesuvius, received a guided tour 
Herculaneum, and visited the Colosseum and many more things as well. However, the highlight of the 
week has to have been an audience with the Pope on Wednesday morning. òI felt excited seeing the Pope. 
It was a really good experience for my faith and I had never seen him in person before,ò explained Sofia. 

 
  

Pupil Vacancies 

Currently we have vacancies 
for pupils to join St Edwardôs. 

To apply please visit 
Reception for an application 

form. 
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On Friday 10th November, children in Year 2 visited London Zoo as part of their 
Science Habitats topic. During the day pupils had numerous opportunities to learn 
about how animals use their bodies to camouflage and protect themselves from 
predators. There were a large number of animals and insects to see at the zoo. 

From giraffes, gorillas, penguins and tigers to lions, hyenas, reptiles and butterflies. 
The children found out about how animals adapt to their environments and what 

happens if they are removed from their homes. The children thoroughly enjoyed the 
experience of walking through a rainforest and exploring the plants and trees that 
grow there. Favour in Lily class said, ñthis is the best place to come because you 

get to see so many different things.ò ñI have so many questions to ask and it is the 
first time I have ever seen a sloth in a rainforest,ò said Angeleina from Rose class. 
Not only did the pupils have an amazing day but they also learned so many new 

things about animals, the homes they live in and why it is so important to preserve 
our rainforests. 

 

On Friday, 10th November the Student Council represented our School at the 99th 
Anniversary of the Armistice at The Cenotaph Central Park.   The service was attended by 
Newham Catholic Deanery Schools, the British Legion and many members of the public. 

The service began with a 2 minutes silence, broken by The Last Post played by a pupil of St. 
Bonaventureôs.  Pupils from each of our Deanery schools took part in the service and laid a 

wreath of remembrance at the Cenotaph. 

 

 

Remembrance Day 

Year 2 Loves Library Day! 

 

 

 
Year 2 visited Green Street Library as part of the óNewham Word Festivalô to meet 
childrenôs Author Joseph Coelho. Joseph introduced his new story óLuna Loves Library 
Dayô to the children and they read it together. The reading was very interactive with lots of 
props, sounds and actions used. The children also asked him some questions about being 
an author and how to write stories.  Joseph signed some copies of his book for Year 2 to 
take back to school. The children loved the story and are looking forward to reading it in 
class.  

 

 

  

 


